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SANTAQUIN CITY CORPORATION
PLANNING COMMISSION MINUTES

The following are the minutes of the regular meeting of
the Planning Commission of the City of Santaquin, Utah. The
meeting was held on Wednesday, January 12, 1994, in the City
Civic Center. The meeting commenced at 7:00 p.m.

Meeting called to orxrder by Brent Vincent. Dick Kay, new
member of the Board, welcomed.

A motion by Brad Greenhalgh to approve the minutes of the
meeting held December 8, 1993. Brent seconded. All voted aye.

There was discussion to extend the streets to the full
boundaries of the Master Plan.

LaRain Goodall business concerning the corner of 2nd south
and 400 east was talked about in Planning and Zoning and taken
care of by the City Council.

Craig Evans was requesting annexation of property in
the northwest section of town, next to John DeGraffenreid.
It was approved for annexation with the stipulation that the
water lines and other improvements would have to be done.
There was a question on road improvements and has been sent
on to the City Council.

Junior Ross was granted a business license for the next
two years. He was issued a conditional use permit through
his annexation and allowed to have this year’s business
license and next year’s business license.



